
 
 
 
 
 
 
25th August, 2020  

Academic Year 2020 – 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Further to my recent correspondence, I am delighted to announce that we will be starting our 
e-learning programmes, for all year groups, from Monday 31st August 2020.  
 
As we have done previously, we will be phasing the start of the year throughout the week, to 
ensure we are able to meet the needs of all our students. More details relating to the Primary 
and Secondary programmes will be sent out by Mr Darren and Mr Paul within the next few 
days. 
 
Please note that the delivery of our e-learning programme for all year groups will be through 
Firefly, our Virtual Learning Environment (VLE). 
 
To ensure that all students and parents can access Firefly, we would kindly request that: 

- You return the re-registration form if you have not already done so. 
- You let us know if you have changed your contact email address in the last 12 months 

or have not been receiving emails from the school. This point is particularly important 
as we will be sending out details on how to log in and use Firefly via email. 

We are delighted to be ‘back in action’, albeit virtually and look forward to the start of the 
academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr. Glenn Canterford 
Principal 
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